
From: Linda Stern
To: City Council
Subject: Proposed Density Initiative
Date: Thursday, March 23, 2017 10:43:43 AM

Council Members of Shoreline-

I am writing to you to let you know that I want you to leave out the density bonus in R-4 and
 R-6 areas. I have lived in Shoreline for 30 years and am dismayed at the utter lack of
 regard for the spirit of Shoreline and the feeling of nature that we all need and love. 
 With this additional building, we decrease environmental benefits to the land.  We
 decrease the tree canopy, greenspaces and create pollution from additional people,
 cars and the construction of the new residences.  

Please consider that the earth is just as important as the people who might live here. We need
 for the Earth to survive and be healthy for us all to be healthy.

Leave out the density bonus in R-4 and R-6- at the very least.

Linda S Stern
1117 NW 201st St
Shoreline, Wa 98177
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